
From: Paul.Whitcomb@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 25 January 2017 15:03
To: hashimaryubi
Cc: Business Licence
Subject: RE: *Letter of police representation* Aryubi Express, 225 Kilburn 

High Road, NW6 Ref: 223709120

Dear Mr. Aryubi, 
 
Thank you for your email and I apologise for the delay in replying. I am afraid that the police will not 
be changing our stance on this application. This matter will now be scheduled to be heard by the 
licensing committee for a decision to be made. You will be given the opportunity to speak with the 
committee directly during the hearing and to put your views across. Other responsible authorities may 
have already agreed conditions with you, however, we have the right to ask for a refusal where we 
feel that reasonable evidence/grounds/circumstances exist. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Paul Whitcomb PC 782QK  
Brent Police Licensing Officer 
Brent Civic Centre 
5th Floor 
Engineers Way 
Wembley 
Middlesex HA9 0FJ 
Tel: 0208 733 3206 
Mobile: 07500 993899 
Email: paul.whitcomb@met.police.uk

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

From: "MOHAMMAD ARYUBI" 
Date: 19 Jan 2017 10:21 a.m.
Subject: Re: *Letter of police representation* Aryubi Express, 225 Kilburn High Road, NW6 
Ref: 223709120
To: <Paul.Whitcomb@met.pnn.police.uk>
Cc: 

Dear Mr Whitcomb,

I will be utterly grateful to you if you kindly allow me a permit of selling alcohol in light of 
imposing any conditions on me as Trading Standard Agency has imposed upon me. Sir, I will 
obey them religiously and yet again if you find me in breach of any of the imposed 
conditions, then you will have every right to take any action in the line of the law.

-----

Declaration:

"I Mohammed Hashim Aryubi would like to be imposed conditions on me by the police 
rather than any hearing to be set out at present if possible. I will obey them religiously. I will 

mailto:paul.whitcomb@met.police.uk
mailto:Paul.Whitcomb@met.pnn.police.uk


sit myself on a strict basis in the shop and howsoever be found at the counter will be a only 
authorized responsible person of the team in the absence of mine on behalf of my company".

I now looking forward to hearing a affirmative outcome in my said request at its earliest 
convenience. 

Many thanks in anticipation. 

Kind Regards, 

Hashim Aryubi. 


